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association of university and college employees 

Mr. R.A. Grant 
Director 
Employee Rel ations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

January 14, 1982 

Re: Short Term Leave of Absence 

In accordance wi th Article 7.03(c} of the collect i ve agreement, the 
Union requests leave of absence for the fol lowing on Thursday, January 28th, 
1982: 

Irene McIntyre 
Suzan Zagar 
Patricia House 
Sharon Newman 
Joyce Diggins 
Ted Byrne 
Murray Adams 
Sheila Rowswel l 

Acute Care Unit, Medicine 
Seri al s, LPC 
Seria l s, LPC 
Physi cal Education 
Acute Care Unit, Medicine 
Cat Records, LPC 
Woodward Library 
Biomedical Commun. VGH 

Please do not discontinue these employee' s salary. 

cc: as above 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bi ce 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE l ocal I 
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